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Dear Peter      

         
I am very pleased that you will include reference to the Newfoundland ADRP family with the RPE65 

D477G mutation in your paper on the family from Ireland with this mutation. It is important to note the 

consistent phenotype in families with this mutation occurring in other countries. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Jane S. Green, PhD 

Honorary Research Professor, Discipline of Genetics, 
Faculty of Medicine, Memorial University, 
St. John’s, NL A1B3V6, Canada 

janeg@mun.ca (1-709-864-6686) 
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